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● Day 1: November 13, 2024
● 87% of MITCH families 

opted in (TTSD ~40%) 
● Feeding average 175 

students/day
● Sharing Bin supports 

students in need of more 
nutrition

● Students excited to try new 
fruits and veggies

Breakfast & Lunch Program



● Grant Funding from City of Tualatin
○ Funding was used for program expenses like 

carts, electrical outlets, lunch attendant salary
● MITCH PSO Funding
● CEP Program through TTSD Nutrition Services

○ Provides free breakfast and lunch to all students

Breakfast & Lunch Program



Breakfast & Lunch Program Community Feedback
“This breakfast and lunch program has changed my life. Thank you!”

“We are also so thankful for the lunch program! It has made our mornings run so much 
smoother and the kids are always excited to tell me what food day it was. ”

“The mornings have gotten so much easier!!”

“Thank you lunch committee!  
You all worked so hard on this 
and this is such an exciting 
addition for MITCH families!”


